
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  

 

  

St Mary Abbots School 

  

Dear Year 6, 
 
Hello and welcome to your final year at St Mary Abbots! I am so excited to be 
teaching you this year and I cannot wait to see the all the wonderful work you will 
produce.  
 
What a fantastic start we have had already! You have all settled in so well and 
should be proud of yourselves for setting such a brilliant example to the younger 
children in the school with your beautiful behaviour.  
 
We are going to have to work extra hard this year in order to prepare you for your 
SATS exams; however, we will also have fun along the way!   
 
Parents, I look forward to working with you to support your child and to ensure 
that they remain safe, happy and healthy whilst at school. If you would like to 
contact me, please feel free to e-mail the school office.  
 
Please may I request that any parent allowing their child to walk home alone, 
write an e-mail to the school granting them permission to do so. Without this, 
your child will be unable to leave the school premises.  
 
*More information about any RSE content to follow shortly 
 
Best wishes, 
Ms. Chakiris 
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The Christian value for this half term is: 

Friendship 

Every Friday homework will be uploaded to Google Classroom. Homework 
should be handed in on Thursday via Google Classroom. 

Homework Notice! 

English 

 
In English this half term, we will be 
learning to identify the audience 
for and purpose of writing. We will 
write narratives, select 
appropriate grammar and 
vocabulary, and discuss themes 
across a wide range of writing. 
 

Maths 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This half term in Maths, we will be 
learning to recognise 8-digit numbers, 
solving problems using Mixed 
Operations. We will be finding 
Common Factors, Multiples, Prime 
Numbers and Fractions. 
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Key Information 
 

 PE lessons take place every 
Wednesday. Please ensure 
children have their kits. 

 Reading Record Cards need to be 
brought into school every day. 

 Children will visit the Studium 
fortnightly to select new books. 

 Homework is set on a Monday 
and due on Friday. 

Science 
Circulatory System 

History 
Maafa 

Religious Education 
Journey of Life 

Music 
 

Physical Education 
Rugby 

Art & DT 
Trailblazers, Barrier Breakers 

PSHE 
Me and my Relationships* 

 

Computing 
Purple Mash 


